
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, March 12, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Pepperoni Pizza  
 Cheeseburger  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays     
   

1. There is an EMM Meeting today during 8th Grade Lunch in Mrs. Kulaga's room and 
during 7th Grade lunch in Ms. Quinn's room. After you get your food, report directly to 
the meeting location.  Thanks!  

 
2. Do you want to earn 10 tiger stripes? Well it’s easy; all you have to do is be safe, ready 

and respectful by being referral free next week during our PBIS spring break incentive 
and on Wednesday march 20th you will receive two tiger stripes worth five each.  Your 
advisors will be discussing the spring break incentive with you during MP this week. If 
you have questions please ask your advisors. 
 

3. Round One of March Book Madness is open! Don’t forget to vote for your favorite 
books, so they can move on to the next round. The link for voting can be found on the 
LLC page. See Ms. Sutsser if you have any questions.  

 

4. Attention Tiger Nation! If you are interested in joining the boys volleyball team, tryouts 
will be held after school on Monday, March 18th for 7th grade and Tuesday, March 19th 
for 8th grade. Please have your rides ready to pick you up at 5:15pm.  You will need 
athletic clothes, gym shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to participate.  Please see 
Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any questions that you have. 
 


